

Mrs. K Green: Headteacher

Senior Leadership Team: Mrs. L Evans: Deputy Headteacher, Mr. D Evans: Assistant Headteacher Mrs. T Porter: ALNCo, Mrs. W Mitchell: Vulnerable Learner Lead



**SEESAW** 

18.09.2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have recently purchased Seesaw, to align with our feeder infant schools.

## What is Seesaw?

Seesaw for schools is an app used on smartphones or tablets that allows teachers and pupils to capture images, videos, and more and save them on an online portfolio.

It gives teachers remote access to the folders, allowing them to leave comments on pupil's work. Furthermore, parents and carers can log in on the parenting app to follow the progress of their child, see an archive of pupils work and see learning experiences.

## **How can I access this platform?**

To access your child's Seesaw account, you need to:

- 1. Download the 'Seesaw Parent & Family' app
- 2. Click on 'I'm a Pupil' and then click 'scan code'
- 3. Scan the QR code (looks like a barcode) provided by your child's teacher
- 4. Once you have done this, you will have access to see all of your child's incredible learning inside of school.





















Mrs. K Green: Headteacher

Senior Leadership Team: Mrs. L Evans: Deputy Headteacher, Mr. D Evans: Assistant Headteacher Mrs. T Porter: ALNCo, Mrs. W Mitchell: Vulnerable Learner Lead

## How Seesaw keeps pupil data safe?

Seesaw takes protecting pupils' security and privacy seriously and they have put a number of measures in place to protect the integrity of your information. The app is a closed secure platform, meaning only the parent and the teacher of each child can view the content. Seesaw uses encrypted QR codes for family and pupil access.

To find out more about Seesaw security, click on the link below.

How Seesaw keeps student data safe – Seesaw Help Centre

Over the coming days your teacher will send home your child's secure QR Code in a sealed envelope. Please ensure you keep this safe as you will need it to login to your child's personal account. If for any reason you do not want your child's learning journey shared with you on Seesaw, please make contact with the school office.

To note, individual class 'X' accounts will be closed once Seesaw is launched. Our Llangewydd School 'X' page will remain open to share whole school successes and messages. We will keep you updated of when this will happen.

If you have any issues with your Seesaw login, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Best wishes,

Mrs K. Green

Headteacher



















